m OFFICE OF
! HIGHER EDUCATION

February 2018
To whom it may concern:

The Minnesota Office of Higher Education received a request to verify the date of closure of
McNally Smith College of Music. The Minnesota Office of Higher Education is responsible for the
regulation of the private postsecondary institutions operating within in Minnesota. As part of our
office’s regulatory oversight of these private institutions, we approve institution locations and
programs.

The closure date of McNally Smith College of Music, OPEID. Code 03001200, in St. Paul, MN was
December 15, 2017. ' i :

If you have any questions please contact me at (651) 259-3965 kate.mccartan(@state.mn.us

Sincerely,
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Kate McCartan

Institutional Monitoring Specialist
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